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I am an owner in the adjacent property and would like to state that I am not happy with the

proposal. My address is  56th ave.  I just cannot see a 49 unit development on that
property being environmentally friendly or entirely a safe location for traffic flow. I have witnessed

some near accidents of the occupants of the 2 homes trying to go west on 56th ave. because of the

median at the intersection of 200th and 56th. They have to make a  u turn to go west. Also,
somewhat selfishly, a six story building is not my idea of a great view looking west. I sincerely hope
that the proposal is denied.
Yours sincerely,
David Doole.
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